
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Southeast Subarea Plan
Date: Sunday, August 07, 2016 1:31:56 PM

------------------------------------------- 
From: Wendy DiPeso[SMTP:WDIPESO@GMAIL.COM] 
Sent: Sunday, August 07, 2016 1:31:51 PM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: Southeast Subarea Plan 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Here is the link to the Southeast Subarea Plan as it was adopted.
Please review and compare this plan to what is being proposed.
There was a great deal more detail and public input that went in to crafting the plan than
 provided by staff for the 145th Street Planned Action/Rezone.

http://cosweb.ci.shoreline.wa.us/uploads/attachments/cck/Council/Staffreports/2011/
Staffreport112811-8c.pdf

Thank you for your time and for listening.

Wendy DiPeso
253-740-6569
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